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FOL Discontinues Online Sales

In the last six months or so it has become more and more costly for the Friends of the

Library to continue marketing and selling books online through the AbeBooks website. 

Consequently, we have recently closed our account and our inventory is no longer

available online.  Selected books from this inventory will now be offered from time to time

on our Silent Auction as FOL “Special Purchases” at the library starting about the middle

of August. 

It’s unfortunate that we can no longer afford to sell through AbeBooks, as this was a great

way to get an international audience to view and buy our rarer books.  More information

on how to view and buy these select books will be forthcoming in a future FOL newsletter.

By the way, now’s a great time to do a quick check around your house for any

books you’re done reading and are willing to donate for our Fall Book Sale. 

Please make a point to drop them off at the front desk at the library soon.  We

need fresh reading material to keep our sales robust.  Remember, you’re helping

out your community library as well as decluttering your environment. 


